
 

RALLY CO-ORDINATOR’S REPORT AUGUST 2022 

 

Luckily, we didn’t have to cancel or change any rallies this year, although the 

National Rally in SA was postponed until the next year from the 27th March – 

5th April 2023. The remaining rallies for this year are going to be well attended 

and should be fun.  Once again thank you to all the members who have taken 

on the task of Venue Officer.  Well done. 

 

2023 will be another good year, I think, with a fairly even spread of locations.  I 

have had to change two rallies next year, and also add one.  The rally listed for 

Jurien Bay in March is now going to be held at Seabird, due to new and 

restrictive booking rules at Jurien Bay Caravan Park.  Also the rally listed for 

Southern Stars Caravan Park in October will now be held from October 19th to 

23rd due to the State Rally, which will be from October 12th to 16th, the details 

of which will be published by ACCWA. 

 

Could you all please go onto our website and select the rallies that you would 

like to attend and register, particularly the ones early in the year. 

 

Cheers 

Brian Bizzill 

Rally Co-ordinator 

 
Sandgroper Caravanners Inc 


